
 

 
 

Toromont CAT   24, 3rd Avenue, Wabush, NL, A0R 1B0  |  Tel. (709) 282-3350  

Wednesday July 24th, 2024 

Re: Update on Toromont Cat Wabush Operations due to Forest Fires in Region 
 
Toromont Cat would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude and thanks to the emergency services, 
municipality and support teams who worked tirelessly to manage the situation to its conclusion 
on behalf of the impacted communities.  
 
Moreover, we would like to thank and acknowledge the people of the impacted communities, 
along with those of the supporting communities in Labrador, Newfoundland, Quebec and 
beyond. For the compassion, kindness and neighborly support you have shown one another 
during these past two weeks.  
 
Toromont Cat is pleased to inform that as of 07:00, Wednesday, July 24th our Wabush branch 
will resume regular operations in support of our customers in the region.  
 
Thank you, and please stay safe. 
 
Richard O’Shea 
Branch Manager - Wabush 
Toromont Cat  


